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Important Information for the ASVAB: 

 
• The ASVAB will be given on Thursday March 12, 2020 in Room 6110 (East Building). Please arrive by 

10:00 a.m. The test will begin at 10:30 a.m.  At the conclusion of the test, students will be provided 
pizza and then will return to class.  

• The ASVAB results reports will be available on Friday March 13, 2020. Students are welcome to visit the 
College and Career Center (Room 1123) at the start of their lunch period. Pizza will be provided and 
students will review their individual results with an ASVAB Education Services Specialist.  Students will 
then return to class. 

• Students must bring their school ID or Driver’s License to the test. 
• Students may NOT use a calculator for any portion of the ASVAB. 
• Students will take a computer version of the ASVAB.  Pencils and scratch paper will be provided. 
• No testing accommodations are available for the ASVAB. 
• ASVAB results will be released to students and SHS counselors the day after the examination.  
• Stevenson High School will not release score reports to military recruiters.  
• Available to sophomores, juniors, and seniors only. 
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ASVAB Permission Slip 
 

My child has my permission to take the ASVAB and review the results with an ASVAB Education Services 
Specialist at Stevenson High School. 
 
Printed Student Name:   ________________________________________ 
 
Student ID:      ________________________________________ 
 
Student Grade:                10th                                         11th                                         12th  
 
Counselor:      ________________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature:    ________________________________________ 
 
Date:      ________________________________________ 
 

 


